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OFFICE  0F  THE  VICF.  PRESIDENT  FOR  PLANNING  AND  FINANCE
3rd Floor, Quczon Hall, University of the Philippines, Diliman` Que7.on City  1101

Telefax  No.  (632)  8928-2866
Trunklinc:  (632)  8981-85001oc.

MS. ALMA A. BACULI
Supervising Auditor
Commission on Audit
Ulliversity of the Philippines
System Administration
Quezon Hall, Q. C.

2504  or  2530

01  March 2021

Dear Ms. Baculi:

We are respectfully submitting the revz.sccZ FAR No. 4 - Monthly Report of Disbursements
(MRD) of the UP System for the month o±` December, 2020.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

tt fu-fl.-
LISA GRACE S. BERSALES

Vice Pres. For Planning and Finance

Encls.: As stated
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OFFICE  0F  THE  VICE  PRESIDENT  FOR  PLANNING  AND  FINANC'E`
3rd Floor, Quezon  Hall, University of the Philippines,  Diliman, Quezon City  1101

Telefax  No.  (632)  8928-2866
Trunkline:   (632)  8981-8500   loc.  2504  or  2530

01  March 2021

TIIE HONORABLE
Acting Secretary Wendel E. Avisado
Department of Budget and Management
Malacafiang, Manila

Through:           Director Ma. Cecilia M. Narido
BMB-F, DBM

Dear Acting Secretary Avisado:

We are pleased to submit the 7.evi.fed FAR No. 4 - Monthly Report of Disbursements (MRD)
of the UP System for the month of December, 2020.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

L#GRA#SS.'FT#SVI/
Vice Pres. For Planning and Finance
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3 /8 /24

Encls.: As stated
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